Mr. Joseph Pohrer, President Pauly Jail Building Corporation 17515 Bataan Court Noblesville, IN 46062

Dear Mr. Pohrer

Sheriff Ray Newton, here at the Jay County Jail project, has asked me to take moment and express our appreciation for the excellent cooperation of your staff. Your field technicians Travis E. Bush, Trevor S. Bush and Dennis E. Bush have worked well with Sheriff Newton and the other contractors to create a good jobsite atmosphere. They have been very willing to advise the owners on both security and workmanship issues.

They are good representatives of your firm and have pride in their work. Their professionalism and cooperative attitude makes a remodel project like this go much easier.

Their experience, high standards, workmanship, understanding of the correctional market and attention to detail has help the project quality and schedule. I look forward to speaking with you at the conclusion of the project but just wanted to let you know we appreciate your on-site technicians.

Sincerely,

Jeff A. Badders

Owners Representative

of a Badder